
Planning Board Site Walk 

1/11/2020 

10 am. 

Members present; Kevin McDonald, Karen Bacchicchi, Jane Lansing, Richard Legere, Alan 

Broyer and Heinrich Wurm.  

Absent Leigh Kirby. 

Also present Jon Bliss. 

At the Johnson property the Board looked at and discussed the various possibilities. Mr Bliss felt 

the Board should tell him what it would recommend before an application is submitted. Mr Bliss 

will give the Board three different points of elevation at the next meeting.  

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald 


